
 
 

Date: July 06, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are happy to share that we have received 82 applications for PTAEC membership. 

We are also thankful to all of you for showing your interest to work hand in hand with our School 

management.  

Your support and suggestions will help School management to run the teaching learning process more 

effectively in the best interest of students. 

After the Formation of PTAEC on June 16, 2021 and receiving your applications, School has decided to 

conduct Lottery draw virtually to select 1 member for each standard on July 08, 2021 i.e. Wednesday 

at 2.30 pm. 

Request you all to join us on Zoom. 

*Topic:* LOTTERY DRAW - PTAEC - HRES 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71919820931?pwd=VzdjeU52a0RvZy9uNW9oMnY3OFI0Zz09 

Thank you 

 

Principal 

Holy Rose English School 


